
Honorable Council 

City of Newark, Ohio 

August 28, 2012 

 

The Economic Development Committee met in Council Chambers on 

Monday August 27, 2012 following the Service Committee meeting. 

These members were present: 

 

Rhonda Loomis, Chair   Duke Frost for Doug Marmie 

Jeff Rath      Carol Floyd for Marc Guthrie 

Bill Cost Jr  

 

We wish to report: 

 

 

 

1. Director Rhodes presented Ordinance 12-33 extending the 

authority of the Temporary Board of Zoning District 

Revision. 

 

Director Rhodes- explained that they are proposing to 

extend the Temporary Board of Zoning by two years. This 

board was originally set up at the completion of the new 

Zoning Code and new Zoning Map. The reason that this board 

was set up was for people who were unaware of their zoning 

change and could be harmed. These individuals then come to 

a Board meeting and the Board has an opportunity to change 

the zoning of the individual’s property to a category that 

best suits as they see fit.  

 

Motion by Shirley Stare, second by Mr. Rath to carry to 

Council 

 

Director Rhodes- stated that council member Mrs. Floyd sits 

on the committee, therefore council is represented. 

Mr. Greene- inquired as to who is on this Board. 

Director Rhodes- Steve Schaller, Steve Layman, Bruce Ennen, 

Gary Babcock. 

 

Motion passed by a vote of 5-0.   

 

 

 

 

  Rhonda Loomis, Chair 


